
 

 

We encourage you to share this information with appropriate members of your staff. 

AmeriHealth HMO, Inc. • AmeriHealth Insurance Company of New Jersey 
 

PROVIDER BULLETIN 
#27-2018 

 
TO:  Participating home infusion vendors that provide covered services to 

AmeriHealth New Jersey members  

FROM:  Kenneth E. Kobylowski  
Senior Vice President, Provider Contracting and Network Operations  

DATE:  December 26, 2018 

SUBJECT: Home infusion fee schedule 

We are sending this bulletin to notify you that AmeriHealth HMO, Inc. and AmeriHealth 
Insurance Company of New Jersey are updating their reimbursement rates for home 
infusion vendors effective for dates of service on or after January 1, 2019. Codes and rates 
have been updated in accordance with your Provider Agreement. A link to an Excel 
document that contains the updated fee schedule is provided in the notification email. 
Please note that coverage for home infusion services is determined by the member’s 
benefits program and eligibility.  
If you have any questions about this bulletin, please contact your Provider Partnership 
Associate. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



For a copy of the Home Infusion Fee Schedule, please contact your Provider Partnership Associate.




